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EVENTS CALENDAR

Listed below are scheduled club events for  the
remainder of the year and the month of January, 2006

Sep. 11th, Pt. dive
Sep. 18th, Non-pt. dive
Oct. 1st, Flea Market
Oct. 9th, Pt. dive
Oct. 16th, Non-pt. dive
Oct. 29th, Halloween Prty
Nov. 6th, Pt. dive
Nov. 20th, Non-pt. dive
Dec. 4th,  Pt. dive
Jan. 1st,  Non-pt. dive Pleasure Bay Lagoon
Jan. 15th, Pt. dive

Past Events

The South Shore Neptunes annual outing was held
at Duxbury Beach on Sunday August 7th.  It was a
great day for a day at the beach.  There were 100
plus attendees.  And as was expected, Angelo and his
many assistants at the food tent, put out a great feed.
There was salad, hot dogs, burgers, corn , chicken,
sausage, watermelon, cold drinks and sweets for
everyone.  John Blackadar once again did a fine job
running the games for all the kids, including the
youngsters and the not so young.    Capt. Dennehy
and his force made a beach landing and ended up in a
standoff with the locals.  It seems there were a few
beach regulations which we were not aware of.
Likewise, John Blackadar who has been making the

the arrangements for years at the beach was met by a
new manager at the gate who presented John with a
new set of requirements for using the beach.  John
worked it out and the day went well.  Photos follow.

The main event of the season finally arrived.  On
Saturday, August 20th, the Fiftieth Anivertsary
Banquet of the South Shore Neptunes was held
at Anthony’s  Pier Four  in Boston.  The event
was a smashing success with 170 guests attend-
ing.  This number  could be off a few, up or down.
The anniversary committee put a lot of effort into
making it the wonderful evening it was.  The
many current regular and life members and past
members of the club was impressive.  Everything
went well from start to finish.  The floral center
pieces for the tables, the cameras at each table,
the live music and the fine dinner and the many
and varied door prizes all added up to a great
evening.  But most inportant to the success of the
evening  were the ladies and gentlemen at the
banquet.  You made your celebration a success.
There are several photos in the newsletter that
were taken at the banquet.
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The club non-point dive was scheduled for
Sunday, August 21st.  Tommy Lo was at the Quincy
Yacht Club at the prescribed time for the dive and
found himself to be a  dive party of one.  He waited
for anyone who might arrive late and also tried to
raise others who may have already been on the
water.  No one else showed up and he received no
rersponse on the marine radio.  Tommy secured for
the day.  Most likely the dive was pre-empted by
Dave Clancy’s birthday party.

On Sunday, August 21st, the day following the
Anniversary party,  the celebretion continued with a
65th birthday party for our Florida connection and
life member, Dave Clancy.  The party took place at
Roy Chamberlain’s home in Marshfield.  Roy
reports there were 31 people present, including Jeff
Jacobs who was up from Florida.  The success of
the night before carried over to Dave’s party and
Roy states that they had a most enjoyable day with
Dave.

The club point dive took place on Sunday, August
28th.  The original site selected for the dive was
Harding’s Ledge.  There were 8 divers at the dock
to make the trip.With the agreement of all present
thegroup opted to change the sit to Graves Light to
do some lobstering.  Two boats, Tommy Lo’s and
Marshall Reynard’s made the trip.  The divers
making the trip wereMarshall & Sue Reynard, Kathi
Bell & Tim Niu, Tommy Lo, Todd Alger, Bob Bell
and  Angelo Correnti.  After a dive at Graves,
Tommy moved the boat and did a second dive at
Tewksbury Rock, located off the Outer Brewster.
Reportedly several lobster were taken.

Upcoming Events

The point dive for the month is Sunday, September
11th, and is a boat dive.  The site for the dive is Shag
Rocks.  Boats will leave from the yacht club docks at
8:00 A.M.

The non-point dive for the month is Sunday, Sept.
18th, and will be a boat dive.  The site for the dive will
be determined at the docks the morning of the dive.
Again, boats will cast off at 8:00 A.M.

Saturday, October 1, 2005 is the date for the
Annual Flea Market.  It will be held again this year at
the Building #19 site on Route 53 in Hanover.  Again
we need the help of the members to make this event a
success.  The club needs donations for its table.
Remember: “One man’s junk is another man’s trea-
sure”.  If you have items you have been meaning to
discard, here is your opportunity to get rid of them.
Bring them to the clubhouse on the first two Tuesdays
of  September, ie, the 6th or the13th.  Also, we will be
looking for help at the Flea Market itself.  We need to
man the gate and the tables and be ready to handle any
problems that may occur.  If you have items and are
not able to get them to the club call one of the officers
and we will make arrangements to pick items up.  If
you know of anyone who might want to rent a space,
have him call Angelo.

A Tip of the Hat

It is always good to hear about success.  Congrat-
ulations to Kathy Blackadar.  Kathy has com-
pleted her studies at Northeastern University and
received her Bachelor of Science Degree on
September 1st.



Annual Halloween Party
Friday, October 29, 2005

Where: Roy Chamberlains, 216 Grove St., Marshfield.
When: Dusk to ??
Costumes required.  ID Required (to eliminate crashers).  Photo Taken.  Adults Only.

Put this date aside on your calendar.  Roy claims to have
over 3200 props to entertain you.  Prizes & Raffles.
It just keeps getting better every year!

October Chamberlain Madness is fast approaching.  The twentyfirst anniversary for Roy’s Annual
Halloween party will be celebrated on Friday, October 29, 2005.  He’s currently working on a new
creature creation to outdo his last years Dragon.  Mark your calendar and plan to attend.  Remem-
ber, adults only.  Roy is busy preparing the manor for the occassion.   Roy can always use some
help in preparing for the party.  Ifyou have a free day give him a call.

ANNUAL FLEA MARKET
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 1, 2005

( RAIN DATE, SUNDAY, OCTOBER 2, 2005

        Location: Building 19 Parking Lot, Rte. 53, Hanover
        Time: 8:00 A.M. - 4:00 P.M.

Booth Space Rental : $10.00
For Space Call Angelo at (781) 391-1034
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SEPTEMBER 2005

OCTOBER 2005
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All tides are A.M.
tides

1 HT 10:46 2 HT 11:25 3 HT ****

4 HT 12:11 5 HT 1:24 6 HT 1:24 7 HT 2:02 8 HT 2:42 9 HT 3:25 10 HT 4:13
LABOR

DAY

11 HT 5:07 12 HT 6:07 13 HT 7:11 14 HT 8:15 15 HT 9:16 16 HT 10:13 17 HT 11:06

18 HT 11:56 19 HT 12:19 20 1:10 21Ht 2:00 22 HT 2:51 23 HT 3:43 24 HT 4:39

25 HT 5:37 26 HT6:39 27 HT 7:41 28 HT 8:37 29 HT 9:27 30 HT 10:09

Pt. Dive.  Shag
Rocks. Boat Dive.
Leave the dock at
8:00a.m.

Regular Meeting

Board Meeting

Non-pt. Dive Site
to be picked at dock
before departing.

All tides are A.M.
tides

1 HT 10:47

2 HT 11:23 3 HT 11:57 4 HT 12:18 5 HT 12:57 6 HT 1:35 7 HT 2:17 8 HT 3:03

9 HT 3:54 10 HT 4:51 11 HT 5:53 12 HT 6:58 13 HT 8:01 14 HT 9:01 15 HT 9:55

16 HT10:45 17 HT 11:32 18 HT 12)2 19 HT`12:59 20 HT 1:38 21 HT 2:26 22 HT 3:16

23 HT 4:07 24 HT 5:02 25 HT 5:59 26 HT 6:57 28 HT 8:40 29 HT 9:24 30 HT 9:04

31 HT 9:42

Flea Market, Rte.53
Hanover, Bldg. 19
parking lot

Point Dive, Site to
be announced Oct.
Newsleter

Non-Point Dive,
Site to be announc-
ed Oct. Newsletter

Roy’s 21st
Halloween Prty
Costumes required

Flea Market Rain
Date

Regular Meeting

Board Meeting











SOUTH SHORE
NEPTUNES
P. O. BOX 518
QUINCY, MA 02269

PRESIDENT
KATHI BELL
1220 MASSACHUSETTS AV.
ARLINGTON, MA 02476
(781) 777-1872
kathi_bell@southshoreneptunes.org

VICE PRESIDENT
THOMAS GUILD
12 FRANKLIN STREET
BELMONT, MA 02478-2345
(617) 484-4204

SECRETARY
MARTIN BLAKE
238 ROOSEVELT RD.
WEYMOUTH, MA 02188
(781) 335-1934
marty_blake@southshoreneptunes.org

TREASURER
THERESA CZEREPICA
21 PROSPECT AV.
CHELSEA, MA 02150
(617) 884-0697
theresa_czerepica@southshoreneptunes.org

REGULAR MEMBERSHIP MEETING   First Tuesday of each
month at 8:00 PM

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING  Second Tuesday of
each munth at 8:00 P

DIRECTIONS     Applicants for membership and other inter-
ested parties are invited to attend all Membership and Board of
Directors meetings.  All meetings are held at the field house at
the corner of Joyce Road and Quarry Street in Quincy.  To get
to the building take the Furnace Brook Parkway exit off of the
Southeast Expressway and follow Furnace Brook Parkway to
Quarry Street.  This is exit #8.  If you are coming from Boston
you must follow the road to the left under the x-way and bear
right onto the Parkway.  If you are coming from the South at the
bottom of the exit turn right onto the Parkway.  Go to 2nd set of
lights, Quarry St.  Turn left.  Building is about 25 yards on the
right.

MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION   Membership is open to all
sport divers and other interested persons.  Applications for
membership are to be presented at a Board of Directors meet-
ing for review and then to a general membership meeting.  The
applicant is required to attend both meetings.  Membership fees
are:

Initiation Fee $25.00 one-time fee
Annual dues $35.00 per year
Coresponding member $10.00 per year
  (receives mailings only)

DIVER’S HOT LINE     Looking for a dive buddy?  To find out
who is diving when and where call Angelo Correnti at (781) 391-
1034.

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION    To learn more about the
club’s activities and membership go to southshoreneptunes .org
or feel free to call one of the club officer’s listed to the left, or
call John Blackadar at (781) 826-4696.

Visit Our Website
southshoreneptunes.org



ANNUAL FLEA MARKET
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 1, 2005

( RAIN DATE, SUNDAY, OCTOBER 2 2005

        Location: Building 19 Parking Lot, Rte. 53, Hanover
        Time: 8:00 A.M. - 4:00 P.M.

Booth Space Rental : $10.00
For Space Call Angelo at (781) 391-1034

As you may be aware, the Annual Flea Market is a primary fund raiser for the club.  To make it
successful, we need help.  If you cam volunteer your time or if you have items you would like to
donate to the club table, either would be greatly appreciated.  On Friday, September 30th, we will
be at the cluhouse pricing and sorting items for the table  On Saturday, October 1st, we will need
help to man the gates, and the club tables and also assist with other chores which arise.  Bring your
discarded treasures to the clubhouse on the 1st  or 2nd Tuesday in September.  If you have some-
thing to contribute but are unable to get it to the clubhouse, call  a club officer and we will try to
make arrangements to pick the item(s) up.   Remember, “One man’s trash is another man’s trea-
sure.”  Only I don’t know who said it.


